
York – Columbus 
c/o Sierra Luhn
P.O. Box 94759
Lincoln, NE 68509-4759

You're Invited to a 
Public Hearing!

Date: Tuesday, Oct. 1, 2024

 Time: 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
Presentation at 6 p.m. 

Location: Cross County 
Community School 
1270 123rd Rd. 
Stromsburg, NE 68666



Public Hearing 
S-81-2(1051) York — Columbus; C.N. 42967

The draft Environmental Assessment 
is now available for review at  
www.ndot.info/42967, and more 
information will be added the day of 
the public hearing. Comments will be 
collected through Oct. 16, 2024 and 
should be submitted to:

Sierra Luhn 
NDOT Public Involvement 
P.O. Box 94759 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4759 
sierra.luhn@nebraska.gov 
(402) 479-3103

For those without internet access, 
information may be obtained at 
NDOT Headquarters: 
1500 Nebraska Pkwy. 
Lincoln, NE, 68502 
or by contacting:

Wes Wahlgren 
NDOT District 4 Engineer 
wes.wahlgren@nebraska.gov 
(308) 385-6265

www.ndot.info/42967

SCAN ME!

The Nebraska Department 
of Transportation (NDOT) 
is hosting a public 
hearing regarding the 
conceptual design and draft 
Environmental Assessment 
for the York-Columbus 
project, which would expand 
approximately 41 miles of U.S. 
Highway 81 (US-81) in York, 
Polk and Butler counties in 
Nebraska.

This public hearing is being 
held in compliance with 
the environmental review 
process under the National 
Environmental Policy Act. 
Attendees will have the 
opportunity to learn more, ask 
questions to the project team 
and provide comments. NDOT 
will give a formal presentation 
at 6 p.m., with an open house 
to follow until 7:30 p.m. 
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NDOT will make every reasonable accommodation to provide an accessible meeting facility for all persons. Appropriate provisions 
to provide effective communication, including accommodations for people with hearing challenges, visual impairments or Limited 
English Proficiency (LEP), will be arranged if NDOT is notified by  Sept. 24, 2024.


